
Foundation News! 
14th February 2025 

This Week 

This week, the children have enjoyed talking 
about places that they visited in the UK and 
around the world. They have been writing 
postcards to share some of their experiences, 
looking at pictures of famous landmarks, and 
thinking about the different vehicles they might 
travel in.   

In phonics, the children have been reading stories 
about Kit and Sam’s adventures. Please help your 
child to spot digraphs and trigraphs in words 
when reading together, thank you. 

In maths, we have been exploring the numbers 16 
to 20, ordering them and talking about how we 
can look at the ‘ones’ or ‘units’ digit to do this.  
We have also looked at 10p and 1p coins, using 
them to make different amounts of money. 

Poetry Basket: Stepping Stones 

We hope all the children enjoy the break next 
week and we look forward seeing them back at 
school on Monday, 24th February. 

Messages 

It was lovely to see so many of you at the parent-
teacher consultations this week, we hope you 
found the conversations useful.  

Diary Dates: 

W/B 17th February: Half term break 

Thursday 6th March: World Book Day 

 

 

 
 

Happy Birthday                         
to                                         

Max and Eleanor                 
and to                                      

Edward                              
who will be celebrating in half term. 


